To whom it may concern

wryabin Robn

Thu 31/03/2016 12:02 AM

To:Liquor Law Review < liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing this email to highlight my experience to be working in hospitality in a lock out city. I have worked in a couple of venues which have closed down as a result of the lockouts and it was in kings cross.

I used to feel safer to travel from and to work when it used to be crowded. But now the streets are scarier than ever with hardly anyone walking at my knock off time.

As an adult i believe, i should be able to make my decisions and not be told that i cant get in to a pub after my knock off for a beer or two with colleagues to unwind. I would prefer it over getting into pokies or the star casino where i have more chances of losing my hard earned money in gambling. And its funny how some pubs have exemption for gambling reasons. I think thats just stupid in a similar way how casino is exempt as if it were a different city.

Anyways alot of businesses, hospitality workers and patrons nation wide and internationally dislike this lockout. It has turned this beautiful city into a laughing stock. Please review it wisely and for the people.

Regards

Robin

A Hospitality worker who now clocks off at 1:30 and has lost 4-5 hrs of shift everyday on the weekend.